
Don’t forget… 
 
You must RSVP by June 10th if you want to hear David Langille and Suzanne Babin, executive 
producers of the future documentary film, Poor No More, discuss this exciting new venture.   
 
Langille and Babin will speak at the CCSD’s Briefing Notes session on June 13th in Ottawa. 
 
Their feature documentary − which will premiere at the Canadian Social Forum in May 2009 − plans to 
take poor Canadians on a personal journey to see first-hand what is being done in Canada and in other 
countries to reduce and eliminate poverty. 
 
In a style similar to Michael Moore’s Sicko, the documentary promises to cut through the rhetoric to 
explore what is being accomplished in the struggle against poverty, and how individuals, governments 
and communities can change the structures that create poverty in the first place. 
 

 
Come join the Canadian Council on Social Development on June 13th to hear more about plans for this 
feature documentary and how you can support its development.  
 
If other countries can make progress in the fight against poverty, why can’t we? 
  
Come join us: 
When:   Friday, June 13, 2008 
Where:  Holiday Inn Hotel, 111 Cooper Street, Ottawa 

Cambridge Room, 2nd Floor 
Tickets:  $10 for CCSD Members 

  $15 for non-Members  
 

Please note: Seating is limited, so an RSVP by June 10th is required. 
Contact: Louise Clarke, Finance & Outreach Officer,  

by e-mail at clarke@ccsd.ca; or by phone at 613-236-5868, ext. 225 
Prepayment (using VISA or MasterCard) is also required. 

 
9:30 am   Registration 
10:00 to 11:30 am  Presentation by David Langille & Suzanne Babin on the future development 

of this feature documentary, followed by Q&A session 
11:30 to 12:30   CCSD Annual General Meeting (Members Only) 
 
 
If you are unable to attend, please pass along the information to your colleagues.  
For more information about the film, see www.PoorNoMore.ca  


